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A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
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The Lord’s Day 
 

May 5, 2019 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
TONIGHT...We're doing WORSHIP MUSIC!  An evening of singing and sharing together in 
worship of our awesome Lord.  Food and Fellowship afterward.  (6:30)  Variety of music. 
  
WEDNESDAY...Snak Shak (5:30), groups for children, youth, and adults (6:30)   
 *Adult Bible Study will begin a several month focus on KNOWING GOD.  How can I actually know 
the Creator?  What is God really like?  What does the Bible mean when it says that God is "for 
me"?  We interact, ask questions, share stories, read Scripture, and pray together.  You are 
invited!  Led by Pastor David 
 
THANK YOU to the men who helped cook, serve, or clean-up for the MOTHER DAUGHTER 
Banquet!  Your help was greatly appreciated.  You were great! 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 

Last Week  
Attendance 241 

General   $     7,037.00 
Missions   $     2,371.00 

Building Fund   $     1,037.00 
Sunday School   $        183.90 

  

May - First Service Ushers 
Keith Leckron – Head Usher 
Butch Adams 
Sam Daley 
Ben Stoops 
John Helman 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
May 5 – Tom & Christopher Keely 
May 12 – Ben & Brock Widder 
May 19 – Scott Garling 
May 26 – Gary & Grant Murray 
June 2 – Tom & Christopher Keely 

Prelude 
Doxology 

Children's Choirs 
Bible Message 

Hymn #402 
Offering / Pew Pads 

Kids Korner 
Worship Chorus 
Bible Message 

Hymn #359 
Benediction 

 

The altar flowers are 
in honor of  

Tim & Jan McCarty’s 
30th anniversary.  

Shamgar had an OXGOAD 
David had a SLING 
Dorcas had a NEEDLE 
Rahab had a STRING 
Mary had some OINTMENT 
Moses had a ROD 
You have some small TALENT 
Are you giving it to GOD? 
 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  597-
8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
KOINS FOR A KITCHEN are to be turned in next week!  
You still have time to look for change under the seat 
cushions! 
 
May 11 – Church Leadership Resource Day at Rhodes Grove Camp (9:00-3:00) 
• Two sessions … morning and afternoon … lunch available 
• Seminars presented by Brotherhood Mutual Insurance including segments on 

church security, medical preparation, legal trends, etc.  No cost except for 
lunch.  Please register at ubassociation@rhodesgrove.com. 

 
 

Deadline to sign up for the NC trip (Aug. 22-25) to 
assist the Pegrams is TODAY.  If you are thinking 
about it, please talk to Holly Ressler 
(thjmress@aol.com or 301-739-8063).  There will be 
a meeting on May 19 at 2pm to discuss the trip. 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Deb Michalsky & 
Amy Fleming 

Becky Sipes & 
Lauren Elliott 

2nd Nursery Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement Loretta Robinson 

Acolyte Andrina Murray 1st 
Ben Garrett 2nd 

Josh Rayarao 1st 
Keira Davis 2nd  

Greeters Wayne & Sharon 
Baumbaugh 

Abe & Jenny 
Stayman 

Prelude Leta Sipes Josh Lance 

   



 
CHURCH MEMBERSHIP CLASS.  If you would like to express 
your commitment to the Lord by joining the OUB family as a 
member, we will do a class on Saturday evening, May 25, 
with membership vows on Sunday, May 26.  The class 
touches on our history, distinctives, organization and vision.  

(6:00-8:00)  Membership is a way to publically say, “I belong here.”  Please 
speak with Pastor Rawley if you wish to participate. 
 
JUNE 2...our annual DAY AWAY! 
a) Combined WORSHIP service at Otterbein (9:30) 
b) Baptisms and picnic supper at Rhodes Grove (3:00 - 5:00) 
     * Baptism is a public expression of Christ's work in our life.  It 
is a spiritual "washing" that also symbolizes "death" of the old 
man and resurrection to a new life (I Peter 3:21, Romans 6:3-4, 
Acts 2:38-39).  Baptism can be appropriate at any age or stage of 
life.  It is the answer of our heart to God's call that matters.  If you 
would like to be baptized, please speak with Pastor David.  

 
REMEMBER – You can drop off aluminum cans in the 
garage to be recycled for Common Ground Youth.  Many 
thanks as well to David & Linda Dombrowsky for helping 
with this project! 

 
WMF is in need of the ice cream buckets with lids to store the 
cookies they bake for Bible School.  If you have any, please mark 
them and drop them off in the kitchen. 
 

              BUS TRIP 
Tues., Sept 17, 2019 

Bible Museum, Washington DC 
Cost is $50/person due at sign up. 

Mail your check with payment to reserve your seat to: 
Dodie Bingaman 
510 Hilltop Circle 

Greencastle, PA 17225 
717-597-4160 or ddbing@gmail.com 


